
WEB UPDATE – POSTPONEMENT OF DRAW OF LOTS FOR  

SPECIFIC DWELLING UNIT FOR AFNHB MYSORE ( 30 MAY 21)  

  

1. Refer to web update dated 07 May 21.  

2. All allottees are hereby informed that  the Draw of Lots  is hereby 

postponed in view of the ongoing restrictions due to Covid 19  

second wave, across the country.   

3. Fresh  and venue  for the Draw of Lots would be intimated in due 

course. In the interim, allottees are requested to forward the 

requisite information sought vide earlier updates to enable smooth 

and fair conduct of draw.   

4. Clarifications, if any, can be forwarded by email at 

directorgeneral@afnhb.org For further queries, allottees may 

contact GM (Admin) on 9311518006.  

  


